
May 1st,  2023 Town Administrator Update: 

• I attended the executable pricing meeting on Conway’s aggregation choices with Bob Armstrong. 

The group chose to stay with Dynegy and the same options as before, the base price, one with 

25% renewable energy and one with 100% renewable energy. At this meeting there was no longer 

a 36 month option, only 24 month options, and the contract pricing begins 1/1/24, so the town 

will need to renegotiate a contract for 1/1/26. 

• I attended an Public Records and Open Meeting Law update webinar put on by MMA which I 

found to be incredibly useful and highly recommend others watch the recording. 

• I attended the Capital Improvements Planning committee meeting and also an MVP planning 

meeting. Most of the week was spent working on materials for annual town meeting and working 

on the MVP grant application. 


